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Tuesday 26th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 3 & Year 4 Orienteering & Problem Solving event – Gresham Village School – Thursday 18th April 2024 
 
Our Year 3 and Year 4 children will be attending an Orienteering & Problem Solving event, being held at Gresham Village 
School on Thursday 18th April 2024 from 9.30am-11.30pm.  
 
Children will be required to come to school in their PE kit and bring a water bottle with them.  Inhalers will also need to be 
taken if required.   
 
We will leave school at 9.00am by minibus.  The event is expected to finish at 11.30am and we will return to school for 
lunchtime. 
 
Parental consent for all sporting events will be given via our new Sporting Events & Educational Visits Permissions 
2023/2024 Form, which has been sent out to all parents previously. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr M Elcock 
Headteacher 
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